## **Kidz Quarterz Child Care Center** 2011-2012 Photo Approval Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are very proud of the accomplishments of our children and staff. Photos of the children are often used as part of the center's community relations program.

Photographs may be used in center publications, newspapers, the center website, advertisements, the center facebook page, and on bulletin boards. The photos will only be used to portray children in a positive way, and to illustrate their activities here at Kidz Quarterz.

If you have any questions, please contact: Kimberly Walls, Center Director, Mechanicsburg at 737.2047 Jennifer Hower, Center Director, Camp Hill at 975.2320

PHOTO Approval Forms (Check One)		
	I give my permission for photographs of my child to be used in cen publications, the center website, facebook, bulletin boards, or adversariance.	
	I do not wish to have my child's photograph used.	
Child's Name:		
	:	
Home Phone: _		
	n Name:	
Parent/Guardia	n Signature:	
Date:		